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(Albany, NY)-“It is not reasonable or fiscally necessary to impose furloughs on
unionized state employees in order to address the budget crisis. 

Today, I submitted a resolution on the floor requesting that the Governor resubmit
the emergency legislation for the period of April 1, 2010 through May 19, 2010
without including language that authorizes him to impose furloughs.

Unfortunately, in order to avoid shutting down many of the state's essential services,
the Legislature has little choice but to vote for the provisions in the current
emergency bill.”
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